
Nativity of Mary School
8550 Main Street
Williamsville, NY 14221
Phone: (716) 633-7441   Fax: (716) 626-1637
www.nativityofmaryschool.org

On Saturday March 18, 2023 Nativity of Mary School will hold its annual Nativity Gala. We are excited to
be able to host a spectacular in-person event this year at Salvatore’s Italian Gardens. The Gala is our
largest fundraiser each year, thanks in great part to local supporters like your business. We are
committed to making it an even bigger success than past years and we’re hoping you will help.

As part of this special event, we will be featuring various levels of auction items through basket raffles,
silent auction, as well as an exciting live auction. Additionally all items will be posted online for bidding
for several days leading up to the big event, extending our special night into a week long event!

Will you support us this year by donating a new item or service for the Nativity Gala auction? As a
donor, you will have direct exposure to the hundreds of people who will attend the Nativity Gala in
person AND online. Your tax-deductible contribution will help the children of Nativity of Mary
School, and play a vital role in continuing our school’s 60-year tradition of excellence. All proceeds
of the night’s event will directly support our students and school community.

For your convenience, we have included a donation form so that you may be recognized for your generous
gift. Feel free to include business cards and/or brochures. Please send any items and a completed form
to the address above. If you are unable to send your donation, we would be happy to assist you by picking
up your donated item at your convenience.

Also attached you’ll find other ways to contribute to a successful Gala. You can purchase an ad in our
program or be an event sponsor to show your support of the mission of Nativity of Mary School.

Should you have any further questions, please feel free to contact our Advancement Director, Amy
Connolly, at (716) 633-7441 Ext. 317 or email nativitygala@gmail.com.

We sincerely appreciate your consideration, and look forward to hearing from you!

Sincerely,

Erik Hoertz
Erik Hoertz, Chairperson
The Nativity Gala Committee

All donations are tax deductible to the extent provided by law. Nativity of Mary School is a not-for-profit, 501(c) 3 organization. No goods
or services of value were provided to you for the donation. Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary Parish Tax Exempt #16-0848757
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